
Board of Health
Wednesday, April 25, 2018

Ropewalk Meeting Room - 26 Court Street, *9:30 AM*
 

 

Board Members:
Steve Striar, Chairman
Kimberly Keville, RN, Vice Chairman
Nancy O'Connor Gantz, RN
Susan Ahern
Birgitta E Kuehn. LP, MBA, CCP Emeritus

 Public Health Director:
Nate Horwitz-Willis, DrPH, MPH, MPA

 
 
 
 

Tel: (508) 747-1620 ext.10118
Fax: (508) 830-4062
 publichealth@townhall.plymouth.ma.us
 
 
 
 

9:30 AM Public Comment

9:35AM Stable Hearing - 24 Firehouse Lane

9:45AM Variance for Frozen Yogurt Shop - 2240 State Road

10:00AM Septic Variance Request
Waiver from Title V Section 15.405 (b) Septic Tank, Pump Chamber and SAS to have greater than
36" of cover (up to 72" of cover proposed) with a Vent and H-20 components.  A retaining wall with a
40-mil membrane barrier is proposed to maintain the correct grade over the tanks.
SAS to be located 51' from the locus (Fusco) well, 51' from Lot 60A-8 (Irwin) well; 86' from Lot
60A-10 (Bradley) well; and 76' from Lot 60-59 (Baldwin) well.

10:15AM Old Business/New Business

Agenda was submitted at 9:30 am on 4/23/18.
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